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Site applicahon address 14 Templewood Avenue, London NW3 7)(A 
Application net. 2013/6912/P (Assoc ref 201312223/PRE & 201316973M) 

Dear Mtheer Mehra 

We are happy for number 14 to be turned back Into a smgle dwelling house however, as with previous 
applications, we are very concerned about the scale of the underground space being created and the effect 
that (Ns could have on ground water levels, etc 

think that the property should keep closer within the existing building tines and as with most properties have 
a single level basement/lower ground 

Therefore we object to the current appItcation 

With hind regards, 


